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Puget Sound Regiﬁﬁﬁi Council

October 2, 2023

County Executive Dave Somers
Snohomish County

3000 Rockefeller Avenue
Everett, WA 98201

Dear County Executive Somers:

Thank you for your membership in the Puget Sound Regional Council!

We value your partnership with PSRC as we work together on regional challenges and explore new
opportunities. PSRC is the place where our members convene to make decisions about transportation, growth
planning, and economic development. Regional collaboration is key to continuing our work to make progress
on advancing racial equity, creating affordable housing and addressing climate change.

Key projects this year will continue the development of the Regional Safety Plan, Regional Climate Action Plan
and Equity Pilot Program for PSRC transportation funding. We will continue to build the comprehensive library
of housing data and resources to help local jurisdictions improve housing availability and affordability, in
addition to the planning resources we have put out to help with local comprehensive plan development. You
can also count on our staff to continue to provide top-notch data and technical assistance to help with local
planning and other needs.

PSRC membership dues for cities and towns are calculated based on population and assessed property
values in member jurisdictions. All other members’ dues are based on a fee that was established upon joining.
The enclosed attachment includes further details. Your dues for FY2024 are $140,669.

If you have any questions about your dues, please contact Andrew Werfelmann, Budget Manager at (206) 688-
8220. We look forward to continuing to work with you on helping to build the best possible future for central
Puget Sound.

Thank you,
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Becky Erickson, Mayor Dave Somers, Executive
Mayor Snohomish County
President, Puget Sound Regional Council Vice President, Puget Sound Regional Council

Enclosures: 2024 Member Dues



